
K02QW-D Amendment to Extension Request 

4/13/2021 

 

In response to the FCC’s letter dated March 15, 2021, One Ministries, Inc. is providing additional 

information for the extension request of K06QL-D. 

1) Itemized cost for build-out: 

 

As of April 13th, One Ministries, Inc. now has all of the equipment needed to build out K02QW-D.  

A minor modification was recently filed last week and granted with a lower power level to make 

building the station easier.  So, no additional transmitter, antenna, or encoding equipment is 

needed at this time. 

 

2) Detailed statement explain why its financial condition precludes an expenditure: 

 

One Ministries, Inc. experienced a delay in construction due to Covid-19 lockdowns which 

resulted in a delay for funding for this project and for start of construction.  As late as April 1st, 

2021, the State of California did not allow for travel of more than 120 miles.  This made it 

difficult to start the project.  This also let to a delay in new revenue coming in from One 

Ministries Inc.’s new LPTV on Sutro Tower, KQTA-LD.  The Covid-19 natural disaster resulted in 

extreme uncertainty, and so it was not responsible to put the ministry in jeopardy by engaging 

in new construction projects while putting the core mission in jeopardy at the time. 

 

3) Detailed accounting of the applicant’s good faith efforts to meet the deadline, including its good 

faith efforts to obtain the requisite financing and an explanation why those efforts were 

unsuccessful 

 

One Ministries, Inc. did not generally qualify for any financial assistance provided by Congress.  

Therefore, fund raising has come from its board of directors and through selling of some of its 

FM translators to other Christian ministries.  However, now that the project has been scaled 

down with a smaller transmitter needed, spare equipment that One Ministries, Inc. has can now 

be used, and so no additional funding is needed. 

 

4) An indication when the applicant reasonably expects to complete construction: 

 

Construction is expected to be completed in May or June.  A trip is planned to go out to the 

transmit site this week to begin construction. 


